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April 24, 1951

Dear Governor Eccles:

On behalf of the membership of the Mid­
west Economics Association I want to 
convey our sincere thanks for your 
participation in our meeting in Milwaukee, 
April 19. We greatly appreciate your 
willingness to take the time from what we 
know is a busy life, and we will remember 
with pleasure the manner in which you got 
our annual meeting off to a good start*

Governor Marriner S. Eccles 
Board of Governors 
Federal Reserve System 
Washington 25, D. C.
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Sincerely yours,
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